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Communal Land Allotment Requests 

 
(Kahnawake – 1, Enniskó:wa/March 2021) 
 
The following Kahnawa’kehró:non have made applications for 
a communal land allotment. Since community meetings are 
canceled until further notice due to the pandemic, a modified 
version of a communal request has been put in place. 
Applicants will be making their land allotment requests at the 
Royal Canadian Legion Mohawk Branch 219 on Wednesday, 
31, Enniskó:wa/March 2021. The requests will be filmed and 
then made available for community viewing. 
 

 
 
Objections to any of the applicants, based upon the Land 
Allotment Policy of Kahnawà:ke, can be forwarded in written 
format to the attention of the Land Allotment Administrator, 
Lands Unit, Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke, P.O. Box 720, 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk Territory J0L 1B0.  For more information, 
contact Cole McComber at the Lands Unit 450-638-8244. 
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